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Statement from Governor Ronnie Musgrove 
Concerning Tuesday’s Terrorist Attacks 

 
“We are deeply saddened and alarmed by these cowardly attacks on the World Trade 
Center and the Pentagon.  We are monitoring this situation closely and will take all 
necessary security precautions at the state level.  Our thoughts and prayers are with the 
families of those killed and injured in these attacks.” 


